
Dear Chair Holvey, 
 
It is clear that anyone supporting this bill as written has never owned a farm and likely never spent any 
time on one.  
You must not like food as this bill and others like it that you are pushing is going to raise the price of 
food and put family farmers out of business. 
Shame on all of you!!  You don't take the time to even know the subject you are voting on. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Hemenway 
78314 Highway 99 
Cottage Grove, OR 97424 
dave@hemenways.com 
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